
Ron Durkin Lot# 978 

The first 54 yrs and 10 months I lived in New Jersey where I was born and raised. I 

have a strong work ethic which started at the age of 10 delivering a newspaper 

before school and then again delivering one after school. That desire to succeed and 

excel carried over into high school where I went to class by day and worked for a 

security company building security systems after classes were over. 

I went to trade school for electronics where my passion to build computer systems 

and networks eventually came true. I took my TV/VCR repair business all the way to 
the end when people were just buying new ones and not repairing them anymore. I 

ended that endeavor by working for an internet service provider where I learned more 

about network setups and starting up a consulting business to help corporations and 

stand alone users with their computer needs. I ran that business for almost 30 years 

before I retired and moved to ORO here in Florida. 

On May 13, 2022 I moved to ORO, bought my house and rode around for hours at a time 

learning how to get around the park without getting lost. In August of 2022 I 

started working with Safety and have been waving to people as they enter the park 

since then. I have also been co-chair of storage for 2 years before turning that 

over in December to whomever will become the next chair. 

I became interested in the board of directors because I want to work together with 

the rest of the board as a team player to help build ORO for today's owners as well 

as for generations to come. I have the passion, drive and determination to make this 

happen. I'm smart and I work well with others without being a yes man. 

I love ORO and the many wonderful people here. I would appreciate the opportunity to 

serve on the board and work together to keep ORO our little piece of paradise. I 

don't usually make promises but given the opportunity I promise to perform to the 

best of my ability in keeping ORO a great place to live for years to come. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Ron Durkin Lot #978 




